
ADEPT South East Board meeting notes 27th November 2024 

The South East ADEPT Board met on the 27th November to talk about streetworks. 

Sally Kendall from the Department for Transport gave us the national perspective and some ideas as 

to what may be happening in the near future with regards to legislative and process changes. The 

government’s commitment to making network management work is still there as is their 

commitment to Street Manager as the central depository for all network management information 

(potentially including a link to electronic TROs in the future). 

Richard Boissieux and Paul Dooley from UKPN gave us their perspective on streetworks and told us of 

some of the initiatives they are taking to make operations on the network work better.  

Lucy Monie and Amanda Richards from Surrey CC told us about the efforts being made in the County 

to improve network management and also the concerns that their residents have about works on the 

network and the disruption this causes. 

It was a positive session with some really useful input from other attendees. 

Matt Davey, Co-chair 


